
 

 

 

 

 

 

Into Sixth Evening 
 

Wednesday 23 October 2019 
 

You are invited to visit our new, dedicated Sixth Form area from 6.00pm, where refreshments 
will be available in the Sixth Form Canteen. All proceeds raised from sales will be donated to 

the Sixth Form charity, Wamba.  
At 6.45pm there will be a talk in the Chapel delivered by Ms Gaches, Head of Sixth Form and 

Mr Peters, Deputy Headteacher, followed by a carousel of individual subject-specific 
presentations providing further information and guidance.  

The evening will conclude around 9pm. 

 
If you have any queries regarding the evening, please contact the  

Sixth Form Office on 01442 863605 


